
                   Minutes for
                Stapleford Tawney Parish Council Meeting

               held at 7pm on 14th November 2017, at Bells Farm,
                                          Tawney Lane.

Attendees:
Cllr Galloway; Cllr Davenport; Cllr Maurice Padfield; Cllr Duncan Padfield; Cllr Moring and Juliet Burr 
(Clerk)
Apologies Heather Brady

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING
The minutes of the meeting held on Tues 19th September 2017 were agreed and signed  

FINANCE
A current parish account bank balance of £2675.92
The Precept for 2017/2018 was discussed. It was decided that the Precept should remain unchanged. Clerk 
to 
write to Rob Pavey confirming Precept.
The only outstanding fee to be paid this financial year is the clerks fee. 
A discussion took place around Cllr Davenport’s impending departure. Clerk to write to EFDC requesting 
advice  
on the procedure if a parish councillor resigns.

PLANNING
No planning applications for discussions.

HIGHWAYS
Salt is “in store” in preparation for winter months.
Cllr Davenport has re reported fly tipped refuse.

CORRESPONDENCE
Leaflets were distributed regarding Young Citizen of the Year 2018.
Rob Pavey, Assistant Director of Resources EFDC re Precept amount
Invitation to carol service at St John’s on 8th December

ANY OTHER BUSINESS
Litter picking day to be decided, possibly January 2018

DATE AND VENUE OF NEXT MEETING
Monday 15th January 2018, 7pm at Little Tawney Hall, Tawney Lane


